
 

 

 

 

 

 

To 
 

The Chief Reporter 
 

P R E S S     R E L E A S E 
 

Result of CS Executive Entrance Test (CSEET), July, 2024 Session 

 

The result of Company Secretary Executive Entrance Test (CSEET) held on 6th 

July, 2024, 7th July 2024 and 8th July, 2024 has been declared today, 

Saturday, the 20th July, 2024 at 02:00 P.M. 

 

The results have been made available on the website of the Institute – 

www.icsi.edu and the Candidates may download their e-Result-cum-Marks 

Statement.   

 

In CSEET July, 2024, 66.11% of Candidates have been declared successful. 

 

The next Examination for CS Executive Entrance Test will be held on 09th 

November, 2024 and candidates desirous of appearing in the said CSEET may 

register upto 15th October, 2024.  
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    (CS ASISH MOHAN) 

                                  SECRETARY, THE ICSI 

  
             

                                          

RELEASED  TO  PRESS  FOR  PUBLICATION IN NEWSPAPERS 

 

http://www.icsi.edu/

